
 
 
Dear Lincoln Parents, 
 
I am excited to share that all Lincoln 
students in grade 1st to 5th now have​ access to a our keyboarding program, Typing 
Club. This program will assist each student in mastering keyboarding. Our 2nd to 5th 
grade students have been introduced to this keyboarding program during their Digital 
Media class. First grade will be introduced to the program next month.  So if you would 
like to start exploring Typing Club,​ ​the portal to access this program is 
https://glenellynd41.typingclub.com/​.   This link can also be found on our ​Library Media 
Center​ webpage. 

Students will then be prompted to enter their 
username@d41.org​ (no password) ​to access their 
Typing Club account.  

 
Students have been using this program at school during their Digital Media class. 
Students will continue to practice during Digital Media, on occasion,​ but it is highly 
encouraged to log on regularly at home for consistent practice.  Students would 
benefit from at least 10-15 minutes of keyboarding practice, each day.  Please 
encourage your child/children to use proper technique and keep their fingers placed in 
the proper position.  
 
TypingClub is 100% web-based, so there are no downloads or plugins required. All you 
need is one of the following modern browsers: Google’s Chrome, Firefox, Safari, Internet 
Explorer 9 or Internet Explorer 10. 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions or concerns.  Happy Keyboarding! 

 
Miss White 

Digital Literacy Specialist 
cwhite@d41.org 
630.534.7595 

https://glenellynd41.typingclub.com/
http://d41.org/schools/lincoln/llc/index.asp
http://d41.org/schools/lincoln/llc/index.asp
mailto:username@d41.org

